



# We're serving up a Wayzgoose\*



**\*Unless someone tells us we can't.**

The COVID-19 Coronavirus has thrown almost everything into a confusing mess. But there still may be a chance we'll have a Wayzgoose in June. Until someone tells us differently, we'll go ahead with planning. The hotel might tell us we can't; the Ann Arbor District Library might tell us we can't. Our Board may decide not to risk it. So far I haven't heard from any of them.

The April Bundle should have a registration card. It's pretty simple. We need to know how many Banquet tickets you want at \$35.00 each. We also need to know if you want a table at the Saturday morning sale. No charge, but there are a limited number of tables. FCFS. That's it.

I'll also put a copy of the registration form here on the web site for you to print out.

I'll be posting a rough, tentative schedule for the Wayzgoose here on the website in a few days.

